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Riverside 
Newsletter 

Your Local Team 

What matters to you  

We have listened to you and the concerns you raised and will prioritise the following in July 2023.  

Priority 1: Drug Use/Supply  

You said: That drug use and drug supply on the Riverside beat is of concern to you.  

What we are going to do: *Targeted Patrols *Intelligence development *Educational Events *Supporting vulnerable 
people 

Priority 2: ASB (In open spaces)  

You Said: Anti-Social Behaviour in open spaces on the Riverside beat was of concern to you.  

What we are going to do: *Targeted patrols *Use of PSPO powers *Educational Events * Partnership Working  

What we are doing 

 

• We have been working with the Leicester Riders Foundation to provide sports opportunities for young people on the 

Riverside beat as a diversionary activity to prevent antisocial behaviour.  

• We continue to work with staff and patients at the Leicester Royal Infirmary to address violence offences against 

staff, theft of cycles and disorderly behaviour.  

• We continue to support DMU students to ensure a safe environment to aid their studies and social activities.  

• Community Consultations to hear your views which assists us in priority setting in the future.  

PS Steph Burnham 

PC Fabian Culverwell  

PC Millie Barton  

PC Fiona Hegarty 

PCSO Phil Grimwood 

PCSO Ushma Gadhia 

PCSO Jasmine Poppy 

PCSO Jonny Davies 
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News 

Community engagements 

Don’t miss out on our events  

Tuesday 4th July—Castle Gardens—Community Consultation - 11:00-13:00 

Wednesday 5th July—Nelson Mandela Park—Community Consultation - 10:00-12:00 

Saturday 8th July—Pavilion Close—Community Consultation - 18:00-20:00  

Thursday 13th July—Castle Gardens—Bike register 11:30—13:00 

Monday 24th July—Castle Gardens—Bike register 10:00—11:30 

Look out for our August events on the website and social media.  

• PS King has been successful in a new role. We wish him all the best in 
his new venture.  

• The Public Space Protection Order (PSPO) order will be utilised by 
beat officers in open spaces on the Riverside beat to ensure your 
community are able to use the open spaces without fear of facing 
Anti-Social Behaviour.  

• In the coming months you are likely to see officers and PCSOs con-
ducting patrols in open spaces and working remotely from shops/
cafes on the Riverside beat, please say hello.  

• Please help the Riverside beat to understand your concerns by com-
pleting the following surveys;  

 

                     Confidence Survey              Your Views Survey 


